
 

 

 

Notice Date:   July 22, 2021 
To:   Indiana Marketplace Providers  
From:    CareSource 
Subject:   SUD Residential Treatment Policy Reminder  
 
 
Summary  
CareSource would like to remind providers that applicable bill type, revenue and HCPCS codes must 
be used when submitting residential treatment mental health services. Please reference the November 
2020 Policy Updates and the reimbursement policy.  
 
Importance  
Submitting claims for mental health services appropriately will help ensure timely and acute payment of 
claims. 
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